PUBLIC NOTICE CORNELL SCHOOL DISTRICT The Cornell School District's Proposed Final 2024-2025 General Fund Budget will be available for public inspection on the school website at the following link. www.cornellsd.org Residents may also request a copy be sent to them by contacting Patrick Berdine, Business Manager @ pberdine@cornellsd.org or 412-264-5010 ext 1103. Final adoption of the 2024-2025 General Fund Budget is scheduled for the regular Cornell School District Board of Education meeting to be held on Thursday, June 20, 2024.

Patrick J. Berdine Business Manager/Board

Secretary